
       

 

 

 

 

Micro chipping 

Queenstown Cat Rescue is now 

including micro chipping for all 

cats in their care. This will allow 

QCR to more easily track any 

missing kittens and cats and have 

a better chance of bringing them 

safely home. 

Cat & Kitten Adoption Day! 

We are having a cat & kitten 

adoption day at: 

2a Miller Place, off Broadview Rise, 

Fernhill 

Saturday 19th January from 12pm 

to 5pm  

Adoption fee applies which covers 

vaccinations, a desexing and a 

micro chipping voucher. 

Queries to Ruth 027 208 3725 or 

Mayumi 0274 940 540 

 

We have packs of 6 very cute 

greeting cards available for 

$10.00 each, people wanting to 

buy can order via our website or 

ring Ruth on 027 208 3725 
Our kitty of the month                         

These 2 little cuties will be ready for 

adoption soon. The smaller of the 2 

was rescued by Sophia at Glenda 

Drive and the other kitten was 

rescued by Julia from the 

Remarkables Park Shopping Centre. 

Sarah is doing a great job fostering 

them, thank you! They are very 

playful and full of energy. To visit 

them, ring Sarah Powell 021 107 

5560 if you are keen to adopt. 
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Monthly QCR Newsletter 

Wanting to volunteer your services to foster, adopt, or assist with our fundraisers? You can 

find out more information on our website www.qcatrescue.org.nz 

Contact  Ruth 027 208 3725 or Julia 021 268 2962  Email: admin@qcatrescue.org.nz 

***********************************************************************************************

**** 

Big thanks to the Addie family 

for manning our calendar stall 

at Wakatipu New World on the 

8/12! Our calendars and 

greeting cards were quite 

popular and they raised $400 

and we received lots of cat 

food donations. 

------------------------------------  
Bingo Night! (Next Bingo will 
be at 7pm on Wed 9/Jan) 
 
Cash prizes & raffles!! Come 

along for a fun night. Drinks, 
snacks or meals can be 
ordered at the bar.  All 

weekly proceeds go toward 
food & ongoing care & 
treatment for our rescue 
cats. 
 
We are looking for 

volunteers to help call Bingo 
every second or third week 
every Wednesday night from 
7pm at Tanoa Aspen Hotel.  
-------------------------------------------- 

QCR Calendar can be 

purchased at  

Central Art Gallery  

Black Cat Book Shop  

Elysium Beauty Therapy    

The Glebe Apartments 

Garden Court Suites & 

Apartments 

Remarkables Vets Queenstown 

& Arrowtown 

Caltex - Gorge Road 

Fernhill Fish & Fries 

Cutting Room - Remarkables 

Park 

Mobile Gas Station 

Frankton Takeaways 

Fernhill Dairy 

Walnut Cottage Cafe 

Thank you all for your support! 

--------------------------------- 

We are seeking volunteers 

* Fostering Co-Ordinator 

* Fundraiser Event Co-

Ordinator 

*Fosterers in Cromwell area 

Season's Greetings and Best Wishes for a Happy 

New Year!   
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